In re: Petition for approval of DOCKET NO. 001835-EI
revised annual accrual for DATED: MAY 24, 2001
nuclear decommissioning costs by

Florida Power Corporation.

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I HEREBY CERTIFY that the original cf the Commission Staff's
First Request for Production of Documents to Florida Power
Corporation, numbered 1 through 46, has been furnished by regular
U.S. mail to James A. McGee, Esquire, Post Office Box 14042, St.
Petersburg, Florida 33733-4042 this 24th day of May, 2001.
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Deborah Hart, Senior Attorney

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(850) 413-6199

DOCUMENT KEMRER -DATT

06554 HaYau 3

FPSC-RECORIGS, KEPORTING



